BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON
ACTING AS THE PUBLIC CONTRACT REVIEW BOARD

In the Matter of Exempting from )

Public Bidding the purchase of INTERFACE) ORDER
software & ongoing Maintenance Service ) 95-260
from Pacific Applied Technology, Inc. )

The above entitled matter is before the Board of County Commissioners, acting in its capacity as the
Multnomah County Public Contract Review Board, to review, pursuant to ORS 279.015(3) (A)
through (5) (B) and PCRB Rule 10.140, an exemption for the Department of Environmental
Services (DES) to purchase INTERFACE software & ongoing maintenance service from Pacific
Applied Technology , Inc. and allows for the future purchase of these products and services. The
initial cost is $49,795.00.

It appearing to the Board that the request for exemption, as it appears in the order, is based upon the
fact that there is no other vendor that can supply the compatibility needed to interface with the City
of Portland or other local agencies.

It appearing to the Board that this exemption request is in accord with the requirements of ORS
279.015 and PCRB Rule AR 10.140; now therefore,

IT IS ORDERED that the purchase of INTERFACE software & ongoing maintenance service from
Pacific Applied Technology, Inc. be exempted from the requirement of formal competitive bid
process.

Dated this 14th day of December, 1995.
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